



Help us plan the future of the Britannia Farm

The Britannia Farm is a 200-acre green space, bordered by Hurontario St., Bristol Rd., McLaughlin Rd. and Matheson Blvd., and owned in trust by the Peel District School Board for educational use. The board is in the beginning stages of refreshing its master plan for the Britannia Farm. The purpose of the Master Plan Refresh is to develop student-focused environmental programs, manage physical and environmental resources, and determine appropriate public access on the Britannia Farm. Revenuegenerating land use will also be explored in order to support the implementation of the plan.

Attend a public meeting

To start the consultation process, we are holding an Inspiration Session:

June 22, 2016

6 to 8 p.m.
Peel District School Board
HJA Brown Education Centre – Mississauga Room
5650 Hurontario Street, Mississauga

At the meeting, attendees will hear, in detail, about the rich history of the Britannia Farm and the proposed plans for its future use and development. A presentation of the plans for the farm will be followed by a public consultation session.

Input collected at this meeting will be used in future planning sessions and reported back to the community through the Peel board's website, www.peelschools.org/BritanniaFarm, and at future public meetings in the fall. Questions or comments can be submitted to communications@peelsb.com.

Thank you in advance for sharing your views about how we can make sure the Britannia Farm is a vital resource for children and the community in the generations ahead.

Janet McDougald

Chair, Peel District School Board













